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Dear All,

This Week

This week has been very busy. Years 5 and 6 have had an opportunity to work with ‘Bikeability’. This is an organisation that teach children how to ride bikes safely (level 1) and then how to be safe on the road (level 2). The children have enjoyed themselves, learnt new skills, behaved perfectly and achieved success.
Congratulations to all who took part. 

Yesterday we had a meeting for the families whose children will start here in September. It was very well attended and thank you to the Friends of Perrymount who organised a uniform sale and refreshments.

Today as part of our work on exploring London, Year 2 are visiting The London Eye and the London Aquarium. They left this morning very excited and I am positive they will have a great time. 

While we may only have four weeks before the summer break these are jam packed. Here are some dates for your diary. 

July 1st.	9.15 Ms Pittman’s Memorial. Please let the office know if you are coming. 
Reports will be coming home.

July 4th 	EYFS Sports Day 9.30 in the school playground.

July 6th 	Sports day for Years 1 to 6. This will be in the playground and arranged as follows.
Years 1 and 2 	9.15		Years 3 and 4 	10.45		Years 5 and 6 	2pm
The Friends of Perrymount will be running a few stalls on this day, including refreshments so please bring along some change.  

July 8th 	Letter home regarding next year’s class names and who their teachers will be

July 13th 	Year 2 and 3 performing in SongFest at Forest Hill School

July 15th 	Year 6 treat 

July 19th 	Reception graduation at 9.30am

July 20th	Nursery picnic, graduation and last day
	Year 6 Leaving Assembly at 1.45pm
	6.30pm - Year 6 BBQ and sleep over

July 21	Last Day of term. 


Attendance

This week the winners of the attendance cup are Year 1 Snowdon Class with over 97%
The KS1 Early Bird was won by Reception Matterhorn Class and KS2 by Year 6 Everest Class. Well done everyone.  

Safeguarding

Please be aware that children are playing the following games:
Among Us 9+
Poppy Playtime (horror/puzzle game)

These games start off quite innocent but quickly go into a world of violence and killing. They are now being enacted by quite young children in our playground. 
Please ensure that when playing online games you are able to supervise the content of what your child may be viewing. 

Equally if your child has their own phone. Please check it regularly to ensure there is no content that you would consider inappropriate. 


Best Wishes
Christine Keen
Headteacher

